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Welcome to our Summer Term 2024 
 

School Day- 8:40 am- 3:05pm 
 

Staff- Mrs Douthwaite, Mrs Burkill and Miss Foster  

                                 Ready for summer! 

As the weather improves, please ensure your child attends 

school with a sun-hat and is wearing sun cream. Plain black 

shoes must be worn all year round, in line with our uniform 

policy. 

 

Transition 

As the term progresses we will support and prepare the children for 

their transition into Key Stage 1.  We will keep you updated with 

this. 

 

Try to read with your child as often as possible and record in their 

record book when you have done so.  Each read will help them on 

their journey to The Sun!  Please take care of our school reading 

books, as they are very expensive to replace. 

Please support your child in learning to read on sight the key words 

they have in their book bags.  If you need another copy or any 

support/ideas, just ask! 

This Term 

Alongside child-initiated play, we will be 

using a range of topics, to support and 

extend the children’s learning.  Our Summer 

Term topics are: 

Why do Zebras have stripes? 

Who lives in a rock pool? 

We will also be learning about Islam, sport, 

and healthy living. 

 

 

Please remember your child’s online tapestry journal is a 

great place to keep up to date with what they are doing in 

school.  If you are having difficulty logging in, please ask 

a member of staff for support.   



 


